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Abstract
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Purpose
[To clarify some terminology in the draft.]
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Background

Many of the various wireless specifications choose between one of two terms to refer to a aggregate set of bits that are transmitted over the air contiguously.  The two terms that are usually used are: “frame” and “packet.”  For example, IEEE 802.11b uses the term “frame” while IEEE 802.15.1 uses the term “packet.”  The newer drafts 802.15.3 and 802.15.4 use the terms “frame” and “packet,” respectively.  There does not seen to be a common usage in the industry but it is important that 802.15.2 be consistent within the draft.  Therefore, I make the following recommendations:

Change Request #1


Change any usage of the term “frame” in the draft to the term “packet,” except in the clause on AFH.

Change Request #2

Add the following text to the terminology clause of the draft,

Packet: Is used consistently through the recommendation to mean “MAC frame” in the context of 802.11 and “baseband packet” in the context of 802.15.1.

Background

There are many terms used for the average “packet error rate” both within the draft and within other documents.  The four I have observed are,

1. Packet Error Rate

2. Packet Loss Rate

3. Frame Error Rate

4. Frame Loss Rate

Clearly, we need to agree on one term and use it throughout the draft.  By selecting “packet’ over “frame” we can eliminate choices 3 and 4.  To be consistent with the commonly use term, bit error rate, I recommend using the first choice.  Therefore, I recommend the following change,

Change Request #3


Replace any occurrences of the terms “packet loss rate,” “frame error rate”, or “frame loss rate” with the term “packet error rate” throughout the draft, including the text and figures.

Change Request #4


Add the following text into the terminology clause of the draft:

Packet error rate: The probability of a packet being received with one or more uncorrectable bit errors.
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